

October 07 2021 ToIP Design Principles TF Meeting Page

A limited series of meetings are held on Thursdays 17:00-18:00 PT / 00:00-01:00 UTC. See the [ToIP Calendar](#) for meeting info.

Zoom link: <https://zoom.us/j/94524463338?pwd=TThwVFBRMG8zczVBQUVVOcWdDNld6UT09>

Recording

Attendees

- [Drummond Reed](#)
- [Victor Golubkov](#)
- [Darrell O'Donnell](#)
- [John Phillips](#)
- [Jo Spencer](#)
- [Judith Fleenor](#)
- [Kaliya Young](#)
- [Vikas Malhotra](#)
- [Wenjing Chu](#)
- [Daniel Bachenheimer](#)
- [Jacques Bikoundou](#)
- [Scott Perry](#)
- [sankarshan](#)
- [Carly Huitema](#)

Main Goal of this Meeting

- Review of the full draft: new writeups, graphics and diagrams

See current Google doc: [Design Principles for the ToIP Stack](#)

Agenda Items and Notes (including all relevant links)

Time	Agenda Item	Lead	Notes
5 min	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Start recording• Welcome & antitrust notice• Introduction of new members• Agenda review	Leads	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Antitrust Policy Notice: Attendees are reminded to adhere to the meeting agenda and not participate in activities prohibited under antitrust and competition laws. Only members of ToIP who have signed the necessary agreements are permitted to participate in this activity beyond an observer role.• New Members:• Please, add your name and affiliation (if any) if you are contributing to this deliverable.
5 min	Call for a graphic designer	Leads	We are searching for a graphic designer to help us unify graphics and bring them in line with the new ToIP Style Guide
10 min	Review of Part I	Drummond Reed	
35 mins	Review of Part II	Leads	
5 min	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Writing assignments• Review decisions /action items• Planning for next meeting	Leads	

Notes

- Feedback from TS WG meeting regarding the first part of the Design Principles document
- Make sure that we mention that examples does not imply that a technology stack decision has been made
- [Victor Golubkov](#) and [Wenjing Chu](#) commented that it will be beneficial to keep DP document without too many details to avoid overgrowing its' size
- [Judith Fleenor](#) commented on the position of the diagram from the KERI paper in relations to [Wenjing Chu](#) diagrams
- [Jo Spencer Darrell O'Donnell](#) commented on Principle #4 and how much decentralization needs to happen and is it the final goal
- Discussed the Principle #12 writeup by [Scott Perry](#) . Highlighting on trigger points for limits of trust
- [Wenjing Chu](#) and [Vikas Malhotra](#) proposed to add references on papers around AI and it's management

Decisions

- Add [Daniel Hardman](#) comments regarding Principle #1
- Add diagram in the Transitive Trust Principle
- Move Data Principles into the "Additional Principles" section of the document.
- [Drummond Reed](#) will look at where to fit 'trustworthiness' paragraphs.

Action Items